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PATCH AGM - Wednesday 4th October 2023 at 6:30pm
Canford Heath Junior School
BUBBLES & TRUFFLES

Dear Parents and Carers

We would love for you to come and join us at Canford Heath Junior School for our Annual General
Meeting (AGM) on Wednesday 4th October from 6:30pm.

PATCH (Parents And Teachers of Canford Heath) is a team of parents / carers / grandparents / friends
who work together to raise funds and organise fun events for your children throughout the year.

We are currently responsible for organising the discos, fairs (Christmas and Summer), Happy's Circus,
providing tea, cakes and refreshments for various parent and child-led events, tea towels of the year
group and so much more!

At PATCH, we all do our bit, no matter how big or small it makes a world of difference to our children. We
are parents and carers too, so we know just how busy life is but also how critical you are to your child's
future.

You do not need to be a member of PATCH to come along to our AGM, everyone is welcome. It's an
opportunity to hear about what we do and to give you a platform to have a say on how we raise and

spend the funds.

Any support, time or ideas are always very welcome and needed. Please come along and join us, we can
promise a friendly and cooperative environment.

We hope to see you there!

The PATCH and Friends team

E-Mail: patcheteachpoole.com Registered Charity: 1117743




